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Memorandum 
To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Justin Baker, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re:    Code of Ethics Review 

Date:  June 30, 2025 

The Planning Commission has reviewed the Town’s Code of Ethics and agrees with all 
provisions. 

 

Council recommends support professionalism and public trust. This would apply to the Mayor, 
Town Council, Planning Commission, and Architectural Review Board, with a recommendation 
for the Board of Zoning Appeals to adopt it as well. 
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